

What happened at the Expert Group? Wednesday 9th January 2019

The meeting was in The Melting Pot in Edinburgh

At the meeting the group spoke to the General Medical Council about what makes good communication with doctors. The General Medical Council are consulting on new guidelines to help doctors and their patients to make better decisions together.

The group split into two groups, one of men and one of women. The Men talked to someone from Prostate Scotland to help them to make sure their information is given in a way that can be understood by people. The women talked to someone from Health Improvement Scotland about the Scottish Government's consultation on Cervical Screening.